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First Trimester Textbook / Product List – Practical Nursing 

Evening Class 

 

 

Students are welcome to purchase textbooks for this program through the bookstore or on their 
own. If a student wishes for the bookstore to order his/her books and have them waiting on 
him/her to purchase on the first day of class, he/she must contact the bookstore or practical 
nursing department directly and confirm the order. Financial aid may be used to purchase 
textbooks through the bookstore. Here is a list of textbooks and supplies needed for the first 
trimester along with estimated prices.   

 

 

Book / Product:    ISBN:    Price Estimate: 

CoursePoint Fund of Nursing 11th Ed.  978-1-9751-3202-6   $119.00 

Rosdahl’s Textbook of Basic Nsg 12th Ed.  978-1-9751-7133-9   $143.00 

A&P for Health Prof 4th Ed.   978-0-1348-7681-8     $94.00 

A&P for Health Prof 4th Ed. Workbook  978-0-1348-7917-8     $59.00 

ATI Fee           $398.00 

 

*Each student is also REQUIRED to purchase a nursing kit through the school. The 
estimated cost for the nursing kit is $72.00. 
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Second Trimester Textbook / Product List – Practical Nursing 

Evening Class 

 

 

Students are welcome to purchase textbooks for this program through the bookstore or on their 
own. If a student wishes for the bookstore to order his/her books and have them waiting on 
him/her to purchase on the first day of class, he/she must contact the bookstore or practical 
nursing department directly and confirm the order. Financial aid may be used to purchase 
textbooks through the bookstore. Here is a list of textbooks and supplies needed for the first 
trimester along with estimated prices.   

 

 

Book / Product:    ISBN:    Price Estimate: 

Henke’s Med-Math 9th Ed.    978-1-9751-0652-2      $86.00  

CoursePoint Intro Mat. & Ped. Nsg 5th Ed.  978-1-9751-8695-1   $119.00 

Understanding Pharmacology 2nd Ed.  978-1-4557-3976-9     $86.00 

Study Guide for Understanding Pharm. 2nd Ed. 978-0-3233-9494-9     $45.00 

ATI Fee           $398.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Revised 12/14/2022 
 

 

 

Third Trimester Textbook / Product List – Practical Nursing 

Evening Class 
 

 

Students are welcome to purchase textbooks for this program through the bookstore or on their 
own. If a student wishes for the bookstore to order his/her books and have them waiting on 
him/her to purchase on the first day of class, he/she must contact the bookstore or practical 
nursing department directly and confirm the order. Financial aid may be used to purchase 
textbooks through the bookstore. Here is a list of textbooks and supplies needed for the first 
trimester along with estimated prices.   

 

 

Book / Product:    ISBN:    Price Estimate: 

CoursePoint Intro. Med-Surg Nsg. 13th Ed.  978-1-9751-8871-9   $119.00  

ATI Fee           $398.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Revised 12/14/2022 
 

 

 

 

Fourth Trimester Textbook / Product List – Practical Nursing 

Evening Class 
 

 

Students are welcome to purchase textbooks for this program through the bookstore or on their 
own. If a student wishes for the bookstore to order his/her books and have them waiting on 
him/her to purchase on the first day of class, he/she must contact the bookstore or practical 
nursing department directly and confirm the order. Financial aid may be used to purchase 
textbooks through the bookstore. Here is a list of textbooks and supplies needed for the first 
trimester along with estimated prices.   

 

 

Book / Product:    ISBN:    Price Estimate: 

ATI Fee           $398.00 

 

 


